
       
 REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

 
The Peralta Community College District is calling for sealed proposal packages for the 
Metering Installation & Implementation of MBCx Measures Project (RFP 15-16/27) 
to be delivered to the Purchasing Department, at 501 5th Avenue, Oakland, California, 
94606, until 2.00pm, on April 25, 2016.  

This is a Public Works project and it will require payment of prevailing wages.  In order 
to perform the work, Proposers at the time of the proposal opening and for the duration 
of the project shall possess a valid California Contractors license and certifications: 
Class C-10 in order to qualify to perform the Work. 

SB 854 now requires any contractor or subcontractor bidding on a public works project 
to register with the Department of Industrial Relations (“DIR).  The Peralta Community 
College District has entered into a Project Labor Agreement (PLA) for all its Public 
Works construction projects, which requires that the successful General Contractor, and 
its field Subcontractors to sign the applicable Letter of Assent (LOA).  The complete text 
including the terms and conditions, and the LOA, are included in the proposal package 
for review by all Contractors submitting proposals on this project. 

This Project involves the installation of complete Meter Equipment and MBCx 
Equipment along with related items/services (collectively “Equipment”) as described in 
the Scope of Work in the proposal.  
 
A Mandatory Pre-proposal Meeting will be held on April 7, 2016 at 10:00 a.m. in the 
Department of General Services, Conference Room 1, 333 East 8th Street, Oakland, CA 
94606. 

All proposals shall be presented in accordance with all specifications for this project. 
Proposal documents and specifications will be available by March 23, 2016 at our 
website at www.peralta.edu and under “Quick Links”, click “Business Opportunities” to 
download the RFP packet 

Published 3/23/16 & 3/30/16 
 


